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14 May 2001

The Secretary

Mr John Carter

The Senate

Parliament House

Canberra    ACT

Re

RCSA Submission – Transmission of Business

Dear Mr Carter,

Please find attached with this letter a document developed by the Recruitment and Consulting Services Association, to be submitted in relation to the Workplace Relations Amendment (Transmission of Business) Bill 2001.

I understand that submission were due to your office on May 8, however the Association would be appreciative if the content of our submission could still be considered.

Yours sincerely
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Julie Mills

Chief Executive Officer

